
 

 

Adventures at Rose Island! 

Our Next Recreation Event! 
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AUGUST COOKOUT/BUSINESS MEETING 
 & SIGN UP EXTRAVAGANZA! 

Our last summer cookout of the season will be on August 25th at 

5:30 p.m. The Quarterly Business Meeting will begin at 6:15. 

There will also be information available about fall and winter 

ministries and a time to sign up for upcoming events! 

LOVE IN ACTION BIN COLLECTION  

Throughout the months of July and 

August we will be collecting backpacks 

(new or gently used) for students at 

Chenoweth Elementary. Bins are located 

in Friendship Hall, in the Atrium, and by 

the office.  

Sunday, September 12 immediately following worship! 

Service in September is a church-wide time of service in our 

community to commemorate the tragedy of 9/11 with a 

positive spirit of serving those around us. Meet in Friendship 

Hall for a light lunch following worship. We will then split up 

to do various service projects in the church and around 

Louisville to help our neighbors and mission partners. 

Projects will last 1-3 hours in length. There will be projects for 

all ages and skill sets! Be on the lookout for more information 

or contact Susan Reed at susanr@broadwaybaptist.org 

with questions.  

SERVICE IN SEPTEMBER 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
1  

Sunday School 

Worship 

2 3 4 5  

Pickleball @ 7 

6 

 

7 

 

8 Sunday School 

 Blessing of the 

Students & Teachers  

Worship 

Youth Back to School 

9 Deacon’s 

Meeting 

 

 

10 

 

11 

Choir Practice 

12 

 

13 

Yard Sale  

 

14 

Yard Sale 

15 

Sunday School 

Worship 

16 

 

17 

 

18 

Choir  Practice 

19 

Pickleball @ 7 

20 

 

21 

 

22  

Sunday School 

Worship 

23 24 

Lifetimers go to 

the State Fair! 

25 Business 

Meeting 

Summer 

Cookout 

26 

Pickleball @ 7 

27 

Chancel Choir 

Party 

28 

 

29 

Sunday School 

Worship 

BBC Golf Outing 

30  31 

 

 

 

   

AUGUST 2021 

MUSIC NOTES 
The Summer Choir continues to meet on Wednesdays at 7pm 

in the choir room.  

The Fall  music schedule is being planned this week and will be 

finalized soon.  We hope to offer a Preschool music activity 

group on Wednesdays and an adult Handbell choir, as well as 

Chancel choir.  On Sundays, we will seek to offer a Middle 

School Ensemble and an Elementary age Children’s choir.   

We continue our search for a new church organist and 

appreciate all those who have served as substitutes during this 

time period. 
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Blessing of Teachers & Students 

is August 8th! 

On Sunday, August 8, we are celebrating 

Promotion Sunday for our youth and 

children. As always, children and youth will 

move into new classes based on their age or 

year in school. This morning will be 

especially important for them as they get to 

know their new Sunday School teachers!  

We will also honor Promotion Sunday by 

blessing teachers and students from within 

our congregation and community during 

worship. We hope this will be a meaningful 

time of prayer and encouragement, as we 

recognize those among us who will spend the 

next year learning, teaching, and investing in 

the lives of the youngest members of our 

community.  

Did you know you can support the Youth Group simply by shopping at 

Kroger? It’s easy when you enroll in Kroger Community Rewards! 

 

Follow these instructions to enroll: 

• Go to www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow to sign-in 

• Click on the orange button that says ‘View Your Rewards Details’ 

• Scroll down to the ‘Community Rewards’ section and click on the blue 

‘edit’ button 

• Search for ‘Broadway Baptist Church – Louisville’ and select it as 

your organization 



 

 
P a g e  5  

Beloved Broadway, 

I hope you have managed to find some peace and rest this summer so far. There is an 

exciting event happening locally and online which I wanted to share with you. 

August 26-27, the Annual General Assembly for the Cooperative Baptist Fellowship will 

be held in smaller, in-person and online venues rather than one, massive summer event. 

CBF Kentucky, Heartland, North Central, and Tennessee are collaborating together and 

will be hosted by St. Matthews Baptist Church here in Louisville. I am most excited to 

hear from our CBF Field Personnel, Scarlette Jasper, with whom we partner to be the 

hands and feet of Christ in Eastern Kentucky. If you would like to register for in-person or 

online, please visit cbf.net/general-assembly. 

I had the pleasure recently of sitting down to visit with Paul Baxley, our Executive 

Coordinator for CBF Global. Paul previously served as the pastor of First Baptist Athens, 

Georgia before joining the team at the Cooperative Baptist Fellowship. In our 

conversation, I asked what they were hearing from other churches in the Fellowship and 

how our sister churches were doing. Many similarities emerged. Across CBF life, in-

person services are resuming while the majority of people are remaining online, and for 

so many churches even with a drop in giving as summer activities ramp up, church 

finances are stable. One of the most interesting pieces of news “from the front lines” is the 

deep hunger among people (particularly, younger folks) for intergenerational 

relationships and mentorship.  

In September, we will be exploring faith formation for all ages through various practices 

led by our Pastoral Team. I hope you will join us for these opportunities to explore the 

cross-pollination of discipleship as we grow as a Family of Faith together. If you will be 

able to join us as we resume our Midweek opportunities, please reach out to Candace in 

the office and let her know you will participating as we plan ahead. 

If you are traveling, we hope to catch you on the livestream. If you are in town, I hope to 

see you soon. Regardless, God be with you 'til we meet again. 

Grace & Peace, 

Pastor Kevin 

A Letter from the Pastor... 
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Summer Mission Sale Update 

Summer Missions Sale 

We have a date! We have a plan! We are pricing like crazy! Please mark your calendar 

and share with friends.  

Saturday, August 14th from 8am-noon 

Pay-double preview: Friday August 13th from 6-8 pm 

Table moving: Wednesday August 11th all day 

Box moving and empty courts: Monday through Thursday (August 9-12) 10am-5pm 

each day  

Unpack boxes: Friday August 13th, all day 

Volunteers are needed any of these days as well as from 12-3 on Saturday the 14th to 

help pack up the leftovers for Wayside.  

Proceeds again benefit Deaf Teen Quest as well as Partners in Development, Zambia.  

We have been given tons of donations from people outside of Broadway. We have a 

good reputation and it seems that people want to support the ministries. We are very 

blessed to be able to host this event. Thank you, Broadway! 
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Save the Dates! 



 

 

BROADWAY BAPTIST CHURCH  

CONTACT US 

Main Office - 502.895.2459 

www.broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Ministerial Contact Information 
 

Robert Gammon - 502.631.0053 

robert@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Kevin Gardner-Sinclair - 713.851.7557 

kevin@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Susan Reed - 502.409.3825 

susanr@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Kristin Belcher - 859.608.6183 

kristin@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Broadway Baptist Church 

4000 Brownsboro Road 

Louisville, Kentucky 40207 


